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SYSL Board Meeting 

Tuesday, October 13, 2015 
CALL TO ORDER: 

Meeting called to order at  7:40 
 

ROLL CALL:  

Davis hosted at Woodstock Pizza 

Absent: Clarksburg, Land Park, River Park, SSA 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Motion to approve made by West Sac, seconded by Greenhaven. 

Motion passed unanimously. 
 

FIRST VICE REPORT: 

PAD committee update 
 

 

HEAD COACH REPORT: 

Bruce’s email read to BOM: 

Please have a discussion about BLOW out scores.  We still are having issues with unsporting scores with 

ALL clubs.  Please try and have your teams observe the 7 goal differential rule. Coaches can teach many 

things, like, passing, position, through balls as well as give all players opportunities to play multiple 

positions. Its games like this that lead to players not wanting to play…  we can stop this….. 

  

Next – Referee abuse & dissent from coaches & parents.  It’s still happening and it’s pretty volatile.  Why? 

Why do we allow this behavior?  Please remind your parents to SAY NOTHING to the referees and have 

positive encouragement for their players.  A coach was sent off recently for questioning a call and the 

referee had a short fuse because the parents were very loud and obnoxious.  Coaches – stay positive and 

complete the ref evaluation form for good and bad situations and get it to Mike ! 

  

Dogs - dogs are not allowed at our game fields.  Please remind your parents of this. Yes Service dogs are 

always allowed – however they have to be away from the game field.  Parents have been rude to referees 

and administrators that have asked them nicely to take their dog away from the field… 

 

 We need to have a discussion in Jan / Feb. about seeding for next year.  

 

HEAD REFEREE REPORT: 

Referees have to wqatch the hand shake at the end of the game. That’s where and when a lot of the problems 

occur. 

 Only use one language on the pitch as a referee. If someone asks the referee a question in Spanish, answer 

in English so that everyone understands.  

The referee has the responsibility to quiet screaming, disrespectful parents. Tell the Coach to control them. 

Mike passed out a handout “One Whistle on the Field”. 



Yellow cards – ask referees to show them more often, especially after being warned earlier for same 

offense. 

Mike should have a Referee Inservice early next year. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

We are hiring a bookkeeper for about $900 a year. We will start getting statements in January. 

We are still looking for a treasurer! 

 

REGISTRAR’S REPORT: 
Rec registration is closed. CCSL and Coaches can continue. Requests should come to Jennifer by 

Wednesday so she can get the pass ready by Friday…earlier than that is better of course! 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT  

East Sac will host the November 10th meeting… location TBA 

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT: 
D6 meeting tomorrow.  

 

COMMITTEE REPORT:     
CCSL updates:  

Time to register for Cups! District Cups are the weekend of Dec. 5 & 6 

 

Seeding / Scheduling 

Finished, published, ready to go…Let John know if any problems or issues 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

None 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Small sided game rule will start in 2016 for Spring league and in the fall for Fall leagues. SYSL has to 

follow CYSA. We will have to restructure fields, goals, etc…We will need amendments to the SYSL rules. 

Marlene will look into bringing in a Coach or a Boardmember from a league that’s already doing this. 

 

 

GOOD OF GAME: 

None 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Motion to adjourn made by Woodland, seconded by Greenhaven. 

Meeting adjourned at 9:05. 

 

 

NEXT MEETING: 

November 10, 2015 

Host Club: East Sac 

Location: TBA        See SYSL website for map and directions 

 


